Pastor’s Page
What a great year 2019 has been! God shows us how we can serve Him in so many inspired ways. You should always be on the look out for ways to bring God into a conversation.  Sheryl and I have met so many people over the last 4 months including doctors, nurses, hospital staff, and other patients and families it has been amazing.
Sheryl and I found out what we already suspected that when you hear the saying “these people are the salt” they had to have been standing in Wallace County! The love and support  Sheryl and I have received is beyond imagination.  From card, meals, visitation, calls, texts, gifts, and financial support we feel so blessed that we can’t even put into words!! Thank You, Thank You, Thank You!
The 40 days of Lent are a special time for self-evaluation.  Take off your rose-colored glasses and take a hard look at the person in the mirror.  Do you like what you see, is your faith “room” temperature, are you following the right path, can you do a better job for God?
Now is a great time to get back on God’s path and do the very best you can do for Him.
“You must be willing to follow if you want God to lead!” 
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